
Public sector pay developments
 Ireland 

The INMO nurses' and midwives' union has announced a first day of strike action on 
30 January with the possibility that five further 24-hour strikes will follow in 
February if the dispute over pay and recruitment is not resolved. In the meantime 
the SIPTU services union is calling the Health and Safety Executive to look at health 
sector pay in the context of the public sector pay deal and the Forsa public services 
union reports on the impact of the current pay deal which is delivering lower 
pension payments for some workers and a 1% pay increase for the lower paid
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